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3rd June 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We are delighted that you have chosen Brentfield Primary School and are looking forward to welcoming 

your child in September. In preparation for this, we would like to invite you to attend our Induction 
Meeting for Parents. The meeting will take place on Tuesday 18th June  at 9am.  

 

Starting a new school is an exciting time for your child, but it can be quite daunting for adults. Our 

induction meeting is designed to ensure that we share all aspects of life in the early years at Brentfield 

and answer any questions that you may have about the setting and your child’s learning.  

 

It is essential that you attend this meeting.  

 

During the induction, you will receive information about:  

 

• Teaching and Learning in the Foundation Stage 

• Meeting your child’s class teacher and the team of adults that will be working with your child 

• Your child’s start date for September.  
 

 

You will also have the opportunity to see the Early Years in action.  

    

We look forward to seeing you on the 18th June at 9am 

   

Yours sincerely,  

 

Ms Harmer  

Headteacher 

 

 

 


